

## **BCAF Directors**

Joe Stevens, III
President
Jane Hite
Vice President
Jonathan O'Harrow
Secretary
Lori Tomlinson
Asst. Secretary

Pat Miles
Treasurer
Diane Osgood
Asst. Treasurer

Phyllis Baker Ann Benzel Bob Bilger Samuel Britz Sean Burke Ed Clouse Chris Cook Cyndi Cristillo Michele Foley John Forney George Foster Donna Gority Cecelia Haines Barry Halbritter Lena Kruger

Cindy Yeager, Of Counsel

Mandy Michelone

Vi Whiting Tina Zlupko

**BCAF Staff** 

Katherine Shaffer
Executive Director
Karen Volpe
Program Specialist
Deborah Walters
Office Manager
Gary Fickes

Technical Director
Maggie Shaffer
Box Office Manager
Julie Ansley
Patricia Jimenez
Chrissey Wagner
Administrative Asst.
Amber Moudy

Housekeeping Randy Keltz

Maintenance Supervisor

PennCrest Bank Mr. William E. Ritenour, President 1201 12<sup>th</sup> Street Altoona, PA 16601

Dear Bill;

Thank you so much for donating to the BCAF's annual operating campaign!

Your generosity will enable us to present wonderfully entertaining productions for young people; produce the annual Blair County Arts Festival; and, of course maintain Altoona's cultural treasure, the beautiful Mishler Theatre.

We are so thankful for all you do to help elevate the ARTS and the quality of life in our region, and we look forward to honoring your support by providing you with another year of fantastic performances and fun-filled events.

Please join us often!

Kate Shaffer

Sincerely,

Executive Director

January 8, 2018